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STAGE TWO WELCOME NOTE 
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 
Welcome to the 2023 school year.  We are excited to start a new school year full of learning, 
creativity and independence.   
 
This year, your child is in class 4/3W. 4/3W is taught by Mr Leigh Wylie.  
 
Students in years 3 and 4 are required to have the following items at school Monday, 13 
February. Most of these items will be needed every day.  Some items will need to be replaced 
throughout the year and your child’s teacher will advise when this needs to happen. 
 

• 2 x dry glue sticks 

• 5 x HB lead pencils 

• Coloured pencils  

• Sharpener with lid 

• 30cm ruler (not metal) 

• Eraser  

• 1 highlighter 

• 2 x black or blue whiteboard markers  

• 1 x  small packet of twist top crayons or textas (optional) 

• 1 x box of tissues 

• 1 packet of hand wipes (wet wipes – 80 pack – not disinfectant wipes) 

• 1 x SMALL pencil case (Large pencil cases do not fit in trays or on tables) 
 

 
Please Note: Only students in Year 4 will be able to write with blue or black pen once they 
receive a pen licence. Class teachers will advise when to purchase these. 
 

All items should be labelled with your child’s name and class. 
 
We encourage students at Parramatta North Public School to be nut aware.  Please don’t 
pack any nut products in your child’s lunchbox. This is for the safety of our students.  
 
 
 
I. Wheatley       K. Methven 
Assistant Principal       Principal  
6 February 2023 
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